
"Peel Public Health completed dental screening for participating students. A form with 
the results of the dental screening was sent home with every child screened. 

If a child is identified with a dental condition requiring immediate dental treatment, an 
additional form will be attached for parents to fill in and return to Peel Public Health. 
The parent may be contacted by a dental staff member. A re-screening may be required. 

Please read the form(s) carefully. If you need help filling in the form, call Peel Public Health at 
905-799-7700. 

If your child did not receive a dental screening and you would like to book an 
appointment for a dental screening for your child at a Peel Public Health dental clinic, 
call 905-799-7700." 

If your child did not receive a dental screening and you would like to book an 
appointment for a dental screening for your child at a Peel Public Health dental clinic, 
call 905-799-7700 

 


